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LIGA PUERTORRIQUENA CONTRA EL CANCER 
HOSPITAL ONCOLOGICO DR. ISAAC GONZALEZ MARTINEZ 

-E:5-
January 25, 2011 
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-u.s. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 030 "3/blt lS' .. -
Region I o tJ 1-1 ­
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

Dear Mr. Lester Tripp: 

The Hospital Oncologico Dr. I. Gonzalez Martinez would like a new I\IRC license for the 
Nuclear Medicine/PET Imagine facility. Please find enclosed a check in the amount of 
$2,300.00 for this application. 

If you need any further information, please contact David Rhoe at (787) 245-7248. 

Sincerely, 

Lc o. C rlos A. Cabrera Bonet, IVIHSA, IVIBA 
Executive Director 
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

I/z-S-/ -;;:....0 l(, and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

d A/~ UCtbu/E, U/LlcA-7ko~ (05c:::» g~(S) 
~	There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

o 	Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number >7tr-7 >"6 . 

When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 

You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 


NRC FORM 532 (RI) Sincerely, 

(6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader 



